
Voluntary Recall of Pigeon SuperFast Steam & Dry Sterilizer 
 
Pigeon Singapore Pte Ltd has announced a voluntary recall for the Pigeon SuperFast Steam & Dry 
Sterilizer due to a potential overheating issue that may cause some parts of the product to melt.  
 

 
 
Consumers who have purchased this product, should immediately stop using it and have their product 
returned for a refund. Please refer to this website for more information on the recall and the 
instructions on the refund process.  
 
Consumers may also get in touch with the Pigeon customer service team through the following 
channels :  
 

• Email: ps.support@sg.pigeon.com 
• Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/PigeonSingapore/  
• Instagram: @pigeonsingapore 
• Support via WhatsApp Messaging: +65 8556 1802  
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